
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4 November 2020 

Dear parents and carers 

We have today (Wednesday 4 November 2020) been informed of a positive COVID-19 
case in Year 13. The student developed symptoms over half-term and has not been back 
into school since. 

Out of an abundance of caution, we have isolated Year 13 students whilst we checked any 
and all students who may have been in contact with the confirmed case over half-
term. Only three Year 13 students will need to self-isolate for two weeks in addition to the 
student who has tested positive. 

The school has been informed that no further action is required by any members of the 
community at this stage. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs E Bone 
Headteacher 

 


